
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

TUESDAY LUNCH PROGRAM – Papa John’s Pizza! 
 

Home & School is organizing the next cycle of our school lunch program (Tuesdays).  This 

lunch cycle will run for five Tuesdays, beginning on Tuesday, May 18th, 2021, with the last 

delivery on June 15th.      

 
We are offering 1 slice of cheese pizza & applesauce for $2.25/week, and 2 slices of 

cheese pizza & applesauce for $3.50/week, from Papa John’s.  No cheese pizza are also 

offered with the same prices. 

 

The pizza orders will be delivered to the school on the following Tuesdays:  May 18th, May 

25th, June 1st, June 8th and June 15th. 

 

If your child wishes to order, please remit your payment through our cashless 

schools on the school website or through this link: 

 

www.schoolcashonline.com 

 

 

If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school & they will advise you of 

an alternate payment system (453-5409). 

 

Deadline for bagel orders will be Monday, May 10th at 5 pm – please mark your 

calendars and be mindful of this date.   

 

• NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED.   
 

• Parents still need to send in morning snack, drinks, etc. as they normally 

would.   Please pack a re-usable spoon for the applesauce.    

                            

 

Precautions are being taken to ensure that the delivery and distribution are as 

contactless as possible.  The pizza will be grouped by class at the restaurant.  The 

orders are delivered to the school and placed in the kitchen for pick-up by someone 

from each class for distribution.   

 

 

Garden Creek Home & School 

http://www.schoolcashonline.com/

